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O’Fallon South Extension Center Opens with Ceremony 

08/11/2011

Lindenwood University’s 11th extension campus, in South O’Fallon, was officially opened with a ribbon-
cutting ceremony at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, August 11, 2011. Lindenwood officials and various 
individuals with the O’Fallon municipal government and the Chamber of Commerce were on hand to 
open the new center, which is located at 4701 Highway K, a short distance from Interstate 64. 
 
Master of Ceremonies Brett Barger, Dean of Evening Admissions and Extension Campuses, introduced 
speakers like Dr. James D. Evans, Lindenwood’s President; Bill Hennessey, mayor of O’Fallon; Erin 
Williams, of the O’Fallon Chamber of Commerce; and Grace Harmon, of the Lindenwood Board of 
Directors. Jann Weitzel, Lindenwood’s Vice President for Academic Affairs, delivered the invocation, and 
Site Director Angie Hester was also recognized.  
 
The facility houses administrative offices and classrooms equipped with the latest instructional 
technology. It will be used for the University’s popular accelerated evening program, Lindenwood 
College for Individualized Education (LCIE). Lindenwood’s other extension centers are located 
throughout the St. Louis Metropolitan Area, from Belleville, Ill., to Lincoln County, Mo. For more 
information about the O’Fallon South Campus or the LCIE program, call the Lindenwood Evening 
Admissions Office at 636-949-4933. 
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